January 24, 1996

Mr. William Fisher
Chairman, Democratic Town Committee

Please be advised that -ny term as Constable for the Town of Wallingford is expiring. 1
would like to be reappointed to this position to serve for another two year term.

I appreciate your help in this matter and look forward to continuing service as a
Constable.

Sincerely,

Alvin A. Gasser, ITI
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January 23, 1996

Robert R Allard
49 North Street
Wallingford, Conn 06492

Town: Council Members

I would 1ike to be re-appointed as Constable for the Town Of
Wallingford for another term. I’'ve enjoyed serving as Constable
and would like to continue doing so. Thank you for your
consideration.

Robert R Allard
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